
 
 

 
COMPOST/RECYCLING/GARBAGE COLLECTION in Rothesay 

 
30 March 2020, Rothesay, NB   

The solid waste collection in Rothesay is intended to stay as normal.  Curbside collection  
is unchanged - Please put out your garbage, recycling and compost in the separate bins 
as usual on your normal collection day before 7:00 a.m. 

You can check the home page on the Rothesay website at www.rothesay.ca for the icon 
in the upper right corner and see whether it’s garbage collection or recycling week. 

 

 

You can also sign up for a weekly notification from Fundy Regional Service Commission: 

https://www.fundyrecycles.com/solid-waste/garbage-recycling/garbage-bulk-items/ 

 

The following message is from the Fundy Regional Service Commission: 

 

Collection and rules stay the same  

Collection schedules are staying the same. And what you can put in your compost bin or recycling 
bins is staying the same. Please put out the correct things on the correct day. Due to COVID-19 
all collected materials are going to garbage, but municipalities are being charged the compost rate 
(which is much lower) for compost that is collected.  This will keep your Town on budget and 
makes it worthwhile to separate your waste. And it keeps us in the correct routines for when all of 
this is over. 

If you are able, you can store your paper/cardboard until the situation changes.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during the COVIC-19 pandemic. 
 
Rothesay Town Clerk 


